
ST. JOSEPH PLACEMENT EXAMINATION – CLASS OF 2020 
Saint Joseph Regional High School will administer a placement test on Saturday, March 
12, 2016 at 8:30 am.  The test will provide us with an additional measure of each 
student’s English, mathematics and writing skills.  The results of this examination, the 
Admissions test and eighth grade record will determine class placement for next year. 

 

 

Class of 2020 Placement Exam Reminders… 

 

We look forward to seeing our newest Green Knights for the Class of 2020 Placement 

Exam on Saturday, March 12th! 

 

Here are some reminders to help the day go smoothly: 

 Arrival should be between 8am and 8:10am.  Students should proceed to the 

Inserra Theatre, where we will begin with a brief welcome and prayer. 

 Room assignments will be posted in the Theatre Lobby. 

 Testing will begin promptly at 8:30am. 

 Testing will conclude between 11:45am and Noon. 

 Students are asked to bring two or three #2 pencils for the testing. 

 No Calculators needed/allowed for testing. 

 Students should eat a good breakfast Saturday morning! There will be two brief (5 

minute) breaks during testing; if students wish to bring a light snack, that is 

permitted. 

 Dress for the testing is casual. 

 Parents are asked to please wait in the Theatre Lobby for their sons for pick-up at 

the conclusion of testing. 

 

See you on March 12th! 

 


